
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-119 

Date:    August 24, 2017 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Business Development Division 

RE:  CTM Terminal Enhancement - Delayed 

 
This circular updates circular RG17-118                                                  

 
The enhancements to the CTM terminal announced in circular RG17-118, which will require the designation 
of a “Reason Code” when a trade record is added, deleted, or if certain fields are edited have been delayed. 
The activation of these enhancements will be announced via circular prior to implementation.  
 
 
Additional Information 
Operational questions may be directed to CBOE Help Desk at (312) 786-7914. Regulatory questions 
regarding this circular may be directed to the Regulatory Interpretations and Guidance team at 
reginterps@cboe.com or (312) 786-8141.  
 


